MRS. COTTON’S NEWSLETTER
MARCH 16-20

DUE TO THE FACT THAT WE WILL BE OUT OF SCHOOL FROM THURSDAY UNTIL APRIL THE 6TH, WE WILL NOT HAVE ANY TEST THIS WEEK. HOWEVER, I AM SENDING HOME THE FIRST READING BOOK FOR YOUR CHILD TO REVIEW THE OLD STORIES. WE JUST WANT THEM TO KEEP READING AT HOME. ALSO, I AM SENDING HOME FACTS SHEETS. THEY CAN REVIEW THE FACTS AS NEEDED. I HOPE YOU AND YOUR FAMILY WILL HAVE A GOOD BREAK AND ALSO I HOPE YOU ALL STAY WELL!
TAKE CARE, MRS. COTTON
